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Hong Wang

From: Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 4:32 PM
To: 'WESTBJO@GMAIL.COM'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

TrackingTracking: Recipient Delivery

'WESTBJO@GMAIL.COM'

Consumer Contact Delivered: 9/14/2020 4:32 PM

Good afternoon, Jory Westberry, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Hong Wang 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your e‐mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: WESTBJO@everyactioncustom.com <WESTBJO@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Saturday, September 12, 2020 3:39 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
Thank you for reading this letter of support for solar energy, 
 
Some of my friends and neighbors have well water and solar power. Isn't that their right as free citizens of the United 
States?  
 
Solar power in Florida accounted for the fastest employment  rate in the country and as clean energy, more will request 
solar power and the the ability of the electric grid to enable us to withstand a hurricane, lightning strikes and reduce our 
energy costs, while at the same time providing jobs for a quarter million workers in FL. 
 
Please support solar energy, the homeowners and their choice to have clean energy. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jory Westberry 
147 San Salvador St  Naples, FL 34113-8640 




